O HINO

December 23, 2024

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road,

Karachi.

Subject: Unusual Movement in the Price of Shares of Hinopak Motors
Limited (“HINO"”}

Dear Sir,

We are writing in reference to received letter No. PSX/Gen-1886 dated
December 20, 2024.

in this regard, we confirm that we are not aware of any development or
circumstances that could be relevant to the unusual movement in the share price
of Hinopak Motors Limited ("HINO”) during the period mentioned in above letter.
Any material development or price sensitive information is promptly disclosed to
the Exchange, in accordance with the regulatory requirement, before being

published elsewhere.

We remain committed to ensuring compliance with the disclosure requirement
of PSX regulations.

You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly.
Thanking you with regards.

Very truly yours
For HINOPAK MOTORS LIMITED

ABDUL BASIT
COMPANY SECRETARY
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